
         Scott County Board of Supervisors  
         January 19, 2021 8:00 a.m.  

 
The Board of Supervisors met as a committee of the whole and pursuant to 

adjournment with Croken, Knobbe, Maxwell and Beck present. Supervisor Kinzer was 
absent. Due to social distancing concerns relating to COVID19, Supervisors and staff 
participated electronically. 

Chairman Beck said Supervisor Kinzer was not able to attend the meeting this 
morning due to a death in his family. 

Angela Kersten, County Engineer, reviewed a 28E Intergovernmental Agreement 
for Mutual Assistance with Clinton County for Secondary Roads Services.  

 
Kersten also reviewed the appointment of the Scott County Engineer as the Scott 

County Weed Commissioner for 2021. 
 
Kersten reviewed the resolution approving a policy for purchasing Right-of-Way 

in 2021. 
 
Kersten also reviewed the resolution authorizing the County Engineer to make 

necessary road closures and reduced speed limits in work zones during the 2021 
calendar year.  

 
Tim Huey, Planning and Development Director, reviewed the second and final 

reading on an ordinance amendment to adopt new Flood Insurance Rates Maps in 
accordance with the National Flood Insurance Program and amend certain provisions 
and sections of Scott County Code Chapter 6, Zoning For Unincorporated Areas related 
to floodplain regulations.  

 
Mary Thee, Human Resources Director, reviewed the staff appointments of 

Carlos Delgado for the position of Deputy Sheriff in the Sheriff’s Office at the entry level 
rate and Logan Peters, Carl McCaffery and Perry Hudson-Jackson for the positions of 
Corrections Officers in the Sheriff’s Office at the entry level rate.  
 

David Farmer, Budget and Administrative Services Director, reviewed approval of 
Non-Congregate Care Sheltering Contract Amendments returning the funding terms to 
75% federal, 10% state and 15% local. 

 
Farmer also discussed a resolution authorizing the setting of the public hearing 

date on February 18, 2021 for the FY22 maximum proposed tax levy of $52,752,240 for 
general services (General Fund) and $3,600,000 for Rural Services. 

 
Chairman Beck discussed adding a section on future board meeting agendas, 

after the roll call vote, for comments or changes to the agenda or items. 
  



Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Croken at 8:38 a.m. a motion to adjourn. All 
Ayes. 
 
 
 

______________________________  
                                                          Ken Beck, Chair of the Board 

                                                                  Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
 

________________________ 
ATTEST:  Roxanna Moritz 
                 Scott County Auditor 
 
 
 
A video recording of the meeting is available on the Scott County website at: 
https://www.scottcountyiowa.gov/board/board-meetings. 
 


